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Omaha Public Power District
1823 MARNEW 8 O M A M A. NESMASMA 80902 e TELEPHONE S36.AOOO AREA CODE 402

August 22, 1979

Mr. William O. Miller
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller:

The Onaba Public Power District received a letter from the Commission
dated August 2, 1979, requesting that a fee be submitted in support of the
District's Application for Amendment of Facility Operating License dated
July 2, 1979. Accordingly, a Class III amendment fee of $4,000 is attached
hereto.

Sincerely,

T. E. Short
Assistant General Manager
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Attachment

cc: LeBoeuf Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036
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